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What a fantastic year it has been at Kenningtons! I'm sure you'll agree that our 

school festival was a resounding success – and 'Simply the Best' truly sums us up!

Thank you for all your kind words, cards, and gifts. They are very much 

appreciated by all staff  – your generosity and thoughtfulness are always so 

overwhelming.

At this time of  year, we say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils. They have 

made us incredibly proud, not only with their amazing SATs results but also 

through their many achievements and contributions throughout the year. They 

have set the bar high for Year 5, and we know they will continue to shine as they 

move on to the next stage of  their education. We wish them every success and 

happiness for the future.

We also say a fond farewell to Mrs Mack as she moves on to pastures new and Tina 

as she begins her well-earned retirement.

I would like to wish you all a safe, restful, and sunny summer break. We look 

forward to welcoming everyone back in September for what I’m sure will be 

another year full of  success, growth, and celebration.

Mrs Sawtell-Haynes



Headteacher 

Awards

Week 3: I have a range of strategies for managing my 
worries and other uncomfortable feelings.

Week 4: I feel that I belong to and am 
valued in my class setting and community.



The Brilliant Club – Class of  2025

https://www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk/information-for-parents/school-meals


The merit system has been designed to encourage, reward and promote exemplary 

work and good behaviour. It has also been designed to give recognition to pupils 

who make a positive contribution to the school that may otherwise go unnoticed.



Everyone had a great 

time at Flip Out !



Well done 
Blayden for 

earning your 
Pen Licence

Children who score 18 out of 20 or 
higher on their Spelling Bee tests 

earn a Spelling Bee badge. Those who 
collect all six badges receive the 
prestigious Golden Spelling Bee 

badge!



Thurs 17th July Simply the BEST Fest !

Mon 21st July Flip Out. Lakeside

Tues 22nd July Year 6. Leavers Picnic. In School

Wed 23rd July Inset Day

Thurs 24th July End of Term

Mon 25th Aug Bank Holiday

Fri 29th Aug Inset Day

Mon 1st Sep Inset Day

Tues 2nd Sep Autumn Term 1 Begins !

As the weather heats up, 
please be sure to apply 

sunscreen to your children 
before school


